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Caaren Hulme, 

 
I am sending this letter to you in the hope that parliament will consider the importance of 
our neighboring wild life friends – The Orang a tang and the impact that the destruction 
of their homes will have on all of us.  The second tier issue here is the right for all 
Australians to be able to decide themselves if we wish to buy these products that are 
made of palm oil.  I am insulted that the Government does not offer me this right.  I have 
a voice and opinion and choose to NOT to consume these products.  Please put this 
legislation through parliament so that we can make our own informed buying decisions. 
 
Caaren Hulme.    




